
Friday, August 30 2024. 
 
Dear parents and guardians, 
 
I hope you have had a wonderful summer with your family and friends.  Welcome to the 2024-25 
school year! The staff at St. Isidore is very excited to welcome your child(ren) to school on 
Tuesday, September 4th, 2024.  For our kindergarten friends, we look forward to visits before 
their first day of school on September 4th, 5th or 6th.   
 
This year, I have decided to send out my weekly communication on Monday mornings.  Those 
weekly memos will begin on Monday, September 9, 2024.  There may be other messages sent 
out throughout the week should something time sensitive or important need to be 
communicated.   
 
For the first day of school, parents are welcome to bring their child(ren) to school and join them 
in the school yard. Have your child(ren) look for their class list posted on the fence or the wall of 
the school.  Once the bell rings, students are asked to line up with their class.  At that time, we 
kindly ask that you make your exit.  Please do not park in our school parking lots.  We ask that 
you park at the church next door, walk over to the school and come in through the gate in the 
kindergarten yard.   
 
Your child(ren)’s teacher will be reaching out to you in the next few days to introduce 
themselves and share important information with you.  Should you have any questions or 
concerns, do not hesitate to email or call the school.   
 
I can’t wait to see all of our ‘sharks’ next week!  I look forward to a fun-filled, collaborative and  
memorable 2024-25 school year.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vanessa Sloan 


